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OIL. CONSERVATION COMMISSION
P. O, BOX 2088
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 87501

RECEIVED

July 16, 1974 JUL181974
0.c.c.

ARTESIA, QFFLB_E

Mr. Robert D. Brown
General Manager

2max Chemical Corporation
Post Office Box 279
Carlsbad, New Mexico 88220

Dear Mr. Brown:

Your letter dated July 10, 1974 was received by this
office yesterday, July 15. We must advise, however,

that the well to which you refer is proposed to be drilled
outside the area covered by Cormission Order No. R-111l-A
and the notice of application to drill has already been
approved by Mr. Gressett of our Artesia office.

Very truly yours,

A. L. PORTER, Jr.
Secretary-Director

ALP/ir

cc:

Mr. Larry Shannon
Mr. Bill Gressett ,



